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3rd July 2021 
 

June 2021 market:  
June was a successful farmers market. The weather was good and we had 51 
stallholders and expanded the market location to the quayside. 
  
Report on plans for hospitality business at the Market. 
 
We are working with ADC to enable hospitality businesses to be granted 
pavement licences. Due to the extension of Covid- 19 restrictions this has been 
delayed. 
There have been a few bumps in the road which can hopefully be ironed out as 
the key ADC officers are now back from holiday.  
We are working through some additional challenges for businesses that are 
located between Macalls and Sims Williams due to access required to the 
Norfolk Arms 
 
 
 


